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Director’s Message

From President, Pam Bentz

Welcome to all the newly 
elected board members.  I am 
looking forward to working 
with you in the coming years to 
strengthen our relationship with 
the community as well as with 
Cove.  We have a lot of work to 
do before next year’s 
negotiations, but I feel we will 
be more than prepared.  Afterall 
our number one mission is to 
represent all our residents.

Meeting Schedule

The Camelot Lakes Village 
HOA’s Board of Directors 
meeting is the 1st Thursday of 
each month.  The HOA 
Informational meeting is held 
on the 3rd Monday of the month.  
Both meetings are open to 
members.  Please note, there 
will only be a Board of Director 
meeting on July 15.  No 
informational meeting or other 
meeting in the summer months.

Survey Says…

The Board’s Communication 
Committee will be sending 
surveys out by the end of this 
week to all residents.  The 
information received from this 
survey will help the HOA keep 
in touch with you.  Please take 
the time to answer the few 
questions and return either 
through the e-mail blast, 
website, or dropping it off in the 
Ballot Box at the Auditorium by 
June 30.  Thank you.

How Can We Reach 
You?

Our intent is to keep you all 
informed with correct 
information on a monthly basis 
through this newsletter.  It will 
be posted on social media pages 
as well as an e-mail blast.  A 
letter will be sent out soon 
asking you how you would like 
to receive the information. 
Please update your information.  
If you do not have access to 
email or Face Book and would 

like one hand delivered to you, 
let us know.
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General Information

The CLVHOA is reinstating 
this newsletter in an effort to get 
official HOA information to 
you.  There are several social 
media outlets active and being 
used for discussions about 
community issues.  None of 
these outlets speak for the 
HOA.

Maintenance request or 
complaint?  If you have an issue 
needing addressing, it is the 
resident’s responsibility to 
submit the Maintenance 
Request to Susan.  Please get a 
copy for your records.  If that 
Request has not been addressed 
in a reasonable amount of time, 
then it can be brought to the 
attention of the Board for 
review.  

Look us up!  The Camelot 
Lakes Village HOA website is 
active and full of information.  
It is still a work in progress, so 
be patient, we are making it 
more user friendly.  We will 
post all meetings, activities, and 
any information you will need 
concerning the HOA here.  On 
the top search bar (not google) 
type 
camelotlakesvillagehoa.com 
and then save it to your 
favorites.  It’s that simple.

It’s That Time of Year

June 1 is typically the start of 
the hurricane season, however, 
many times there have been 
storms form as early as April 
and May.  Included in this 
newsletter is some information 
from Sarasota County for 
hurricane preparedness.  This is 
extremely important 
information for our newcomers.  
We hope to have a 
representative from the county 
here for a special informative 
meeting in June.

With hurricane season just 
around the corner and the 
summer rains approaching, now 
is the time to get prepared by 
cleaning your gutters and 
trimming debris that could clog 
the storm drains.  We will post 
pertinent information you 
should know in the event a 
hurricane is eminent.  It is of the 
upmost importance that you 
develop a plan in advance.  
Although you have several 
days’ notice of a hurricane’s 
strike, it is often not enough 
time to figure out do I evacuate, 
when and where do I go.  You 
can check the following website 
for local information.  
scgov.net>emergency services

More information will come as 
we get closer to the season.

Veterans

We need your help!

Sal Naimo is working on 
the display that will go in 
the auditorium when 
renovated.  We need to 
know who you are, so we 
don’t leave anyone out.  
We are requesting a photo 
of when you were in the 
service.  Contact Sal with 
questions.

Membership Update

Once again, a big thank you to 
the volunteers that canvassed 
their zones to renew 
memberships.  We made our 
quota of 50% plus 1 and then 
some.  Good job!

Coming Up!

Park Progress

Hurricane Preparedness

Communications Process

Resident Issue Updates


